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Does it make a difference what name you use to pray to God? The ancient world thought so. To know God’s 
name is to enjoy privileged access to God. By revealing the name, God was made assessable and vulnerable.  
Using The Hebrew Names of God, you will be directed through a 3-day silent retreat while staying at the West 
Virginia Institute for Spirituality in Charleston, West Virginia. During this retreat, you will spend time in 
silence, prayer, spiritual exercises, and daily meetings with a retreat director.   
This will be a rich opportunity to come away and enter into silence to see the goodness of the Lord using 
the Ignatian Spiritual Exercises. Praying the Hebrew Names of God, the retreat participant engages in 
meditation and contemplative prayer rooted in the Sacred Scriptures and the Ignatian Tradition. 
 
When: June 12-16. Arrival at 4 p.m. on Monday, June 12th. The retreat closes at 10 a.m. on June 16th. 
 
Registration: You can register for this program by emailing wvisreg@gmail.com. Please indicate the 
name of this retreat in your email. You will receive a confirmation that includes information about your 
stay in the Retreat House and how to make your donation. Registration deadline is June 5th. Space is 
limited. 
 
Offering: The Donation for this experience is $350.00 and includes the retreat as well as your room and 
board. You will be asked if you have any specific dietary restrictions or needs after you register. 
 
This retreat is offered by WVIS Associate Spiritual Directors led by Intern PJ Scarr. She is trained in Formative 
Spirituality and in direction of the Ignatian Spiritual Exercises. She has presented for WVIS programs on topics 
such as Marshall Rosenberg’s Non-Violent Communication. Prior to coming to WVIS, 
PJ served with Hospice of Huntington as Ethics Advisor and Chief Operating Officer.  
 
Questions email PJ Scarr at PJLoehrScarr@gmail.com  
 
 

WVIS is a non-profit 501c3 organization. 
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